
I want to express my thanks to all the members who have agreed to dedicate 
themselves to helping design a new system of health care in Oregon that will provide 
comprehensive, high quality cover all residents of Oregon. If COVID has taught us 
anything, it is that while any lack coverage, it puts us all at risk of physical, financial, 
and spiritual harm. 
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In solidarity for peace and justice, 

 

Rick Staggenborg, MD 
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